
  

Apr 10, 2019  

Dear Valued ONE Customer,  

  

Blank Sailings  

  

Thank you always for your support to Ocean Network Express.  

In view of trading forecast, we would like to inform you that ONE will 

be cancelling the following service sailings:  

  

SAC Service ETD CNSHA MAY.3   
      
      

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact your ONE sales account representative for additional support.  

  

  

  

                                          
2019 年 4月 10日  

 


